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-MV102 ESCONDIDO Y FAGNANO LAKE- 

 

Heading north with the majestic view of Mount Olivia 
and the Cinco Hermanos we go on an excursion to 
Escondido and Fagnano Lake. 

 

Once on the national route number three the 
landscape changes dramatically, the valley of Carbajal 
will be the first panoramic point. An imposing valley of 
glacial origin with millenary peat bogs. 

 

short distance away will be the new point of interest, a 
walk lasting an hour and a half to a panoramic point to 
appreciate the valley of Tierra Mayor with the imposing 
Mount Alvear.  

Along the way you can learn about the famous peat 
bogs, the predominant ecosystem in this area. It is the 
ideal place to enjoy a snack (Mate, Coffee, Tea or Hot 
Chocolate) commenting stories and activities that take 
place in the area. 

The winter centers, with cross-country skiing, ski 
mountaineering, snowmobiling, dog sledding, all in 
winter season activity and in summer activities such as 
mountaineering, hiking, etc. 

In the next kilometers the High deciduous forests, Low 
deciduous forests, Evergreen forests show us the way, 
waterfalls  

and millenary peat bogs until arriving to the Garibaldi 
Pass, located at 430 meters above sea level. It is the 
panoramic point. It unveils the majesty of Escondido 
Lake and Fagnano Lake. 

 

If time permits, we will take a walk to get into the 
mysteries of the flora and fauna of Tierra del Fuego.  

The Escondido Lake is the ideal place to taste our 
exquisite lunch at the edge of the lake. 

 

Later we will visit the shores of Lake Fagnano and then 
return to the city of Ushuaia.  Total kilometers to cover: 
120. 
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INFORMATION OF INTEREST 
 
Type of excursion: Combined, transfer in excursion and 
hike. 

Activity: Hiking - photography - understanding of flora 
and fauna. 

Difficulty: Low intensity, 1,30 hs. hike. 

Duration: 8 hours 

Departure time: 9:30 am 
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